THE KUTINSKYS

“As we have therefore opportunity, let us do good unto all men, especially unto them who are of
the household of faith.” Galatians 6:10

GRAHAM ROAD
September 2024 Baptist Church

Where the Road Leads to Calvary

Dear Pastors, Church Families, and Praying Friends,

It’s been a busy first month here in Ocala, FL! We arrived August 30 at the house the
church has provided for us and found folks waiting to help us unload and a refrigerator and
pantry filled with groceries! The folks at MBC have been a blessing from the start! The first
Sunday, Pastor West allowed Joe to preach the evening service as a way for the church to get
to know us better, and afterward they had a time of fellowship to welcome us! The following
Sunday evening, Joe was able to report (via Zoom) on the recent Scotland trip during the
Missions Conference at Oak Grove Missionary Baptist Church of Amherst, OH; we appreciate
the encouragement this church has been to us and their giving toward both of our previous
missions trips to Scotland!

During the weekdays, we’ve both been able to help around the church. Joe has begun
mapping out the next wave of door to door visitation, as well as working on some missions
reports for Pastor West. Joe was also able to assist Bro. Dave in the Bus Ministry by helping to
recover seats on one of the busses. Joe’s been able to help out with a variety of errands
around the church and local area, including helping develop contacts and distribute invitations
to the 4th Annual First Responder’s Day service (more on that below). Angela’s been learning
some of the office programs and helping the staff to utilize more of the available features of
some of the software. She also helped pack gift bags and assisted the hospitality folks with the
First Responder’s Day event. We’ve been able to assist occasionally with several Sunday
morning children’s and youth ministries including the Teen Sunday School class and Children’s
Church. We’ve also been asked to step in and lead the Wednesday evening Teen Class for the
foreseeable future while we’re here.

For First Responder’s Day, representatives from local police, fire, and EMS services were
invited to a special Sunday morning service, given a gift bag, and enjoyed a steak dinner
fellowship (including Ms. Mary’s famous dump cake!) following the service. Over two dozen
department representatives came to the event! More than half a dozen people went forward to
learn how to be saved after the service, which was preached by Bro. Mike Pelletier. We praise
God for the opportunity to be part of such an important outreach in the community, and how
He was able to use it for His glory! Please pray as we have additional opportunities to assist
with ministries throughout the church, as well as opportunities to learn!

Your Partners in the Great Commission,
Joe & Angela Kutinsky

Email: josephkutinsky@gmail.com Phone: 330.310.6631 Mailing Address: 4213 N. Gilwood Dr. Stow, OH 44224
Home Church: Graham Road Baptist Church 705 Graham Rd. Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221 Pastor: Michael Lovett
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